
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                           March 9, 2022 
 

     UPDATED 1:00 PM 

 

ALABASTER WATER BOARD  
BOIL WATER NOTICE RESCINDED  

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY  
 
 

Alabaster, AL – Effective at 1:00 PM on March 9th, the Alabaster Water Board 

rescinded the boil water notice issued March 7th for a portion of Alabaster. 

 

Bacteriologic test results were received at approximately 12:55 PM today from 

the State lab.  The bacteriological test results were absent of coliform bacteria. 

 

Water in all portions of the Alabaster Water Board system is safe to drink and to 

use for all daily purposes including food preparation, dish washing, ice and 

brushing of teeth. 

 


